CSO Liaison Report 2025-10-07

Our September CSR Meeting was held on September 9%, 2025.

We have a newsletter editor! Melissa of Tulare.

We're going to pass along the 3% charge for credit card processing on the sale of
literature. Cash and check are still free.

The New Year’s Eve 2025 Planning Committee met on September 17th at 7 PM over
Zoom. We decided to hold future meetings both in-person and on Zoom. We also changed
the meeting time to the hour before the CSR meeting, so it’s easier for people already in
Exeter for the CSR meeting to attend. The link is on the aa-tulareco.org web site, or you
can join with meeting ID 886 9666 9352 and passcode 425429.
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88696669352?pwd=dU8xRGdici80K3dIdTYvaDZEWWx0Zz09

Nominations for Central Office Board of Directors are due in November. Two board

members have hit their term limit and will be out.

Printed paper CSR packets won’t be made, unless a CSR asks for them ahead of time.
Otherwise, the documents will be available online.

Thank you for letting me of service.
David G.
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